
 

 

29 November 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Face coverings 

From Monday 29th November, and for the remainder of the Autumn Term, students in all year groups (unless 

medically exempt) should wear a face mask when moving around school buildings and in large communal areas as 

well as when travelling on public transport. This is at the request of the Department for Education. 

Many thanks for your support in our efforts to reduce the spread of Covid at this time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr J de Rijk 

Head of School 

 


